
Steer Point Quarry Restoration report September 2022 

 

Here is the update on the Steer Point Restoration for the period of 1 July 2022 to 31 August 2022 for 

the PC meeting this week.  

 

• The total number of HGV deliveries for the period was 585 into the site which 

represented 84% of the permitted number over that period 

• The weekly average was 58 loads with the maximum number of permitted loads 

in any one week of 70 into the site was achieved only once in this reporting 

period although seven weeks saw 65+ loads into the site 

 

We have received several complaints all from the same party all regarding noise (unsecured 

tailgates) and dust from HGVs when leaving the quarry entrance. Following a request, further 

evidence has been provided (times and Reg plates) these incidents have been narrowed down to 

certain lorries and these lorries are now subject to an inspection and we are awaiting the results 

 


